From: S22

Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2011 1:12 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX; Mungall. MLA, Michelle LASS:EX; Dix MLA,
Adrian LASS:EX; §22

Subject: RE: Bill 3

Re: Bill 3

1 am writing to support British Columbians concerned about Bill 3. 1
have just learned about Bill 3 and do not think British Columbians
have been consulted enough regarding the changes to the Freedom of
Information and Protection of Privacy Act.

Successive information and privacy commissioners have called for
public consultation on government data-sharing plans. In 2009,
then-commissioner David Loukidelis's annual report said: "It is
certainly important that government not move forward with any
legislated changes in this area unless and until there has been a full
public consultation in the form of a position paper published by the
government, followed by meaningful, extensive stakeholder
consultations.”

I support British Columbians right to privacy whether regarding smart
meters or other data. I support those concermed with Bill 3.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

S22
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From: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2011 3:59 PM
To: S22

Ce: Minister, LCTZ LCTZ:EX

Subject: RE: Bill 3

Thank you for your email regarding Bill 3 and the Freedom of Information and Protection of
Privacy Act. We appreciate the time you have taken to share your concerns with us. Public input
is encouraged and will help us in our efforts to improve policies and services. In that light your
correspondence has been shared with the Honourable Margaret MacDiarmid, Minister of Labour,
Citizens’ Services and Open Government, for her review as well. Please be assured your specific
comments regarding public consultation will be included in any related discussions.

Again, thank you for writing.
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From: S22

Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2011 1:02 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: Bill 3 and Privacy

Dear Premier:

You have been quoted in the Times Colonist, page All, 2011-10-20, as
saying that your government will "provide citizens with opportunities to
influence and improve policies that impact them and their quality of life."

Is this an accurate quote?

Please tell me what opportunities I have had or will have to influence
and improve Bill 3.

At present [ oppose the passage of Bill 3 as referred to in the newspaper.

S22
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From: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX
Sent: Wednesday, November 2, 2011 11:15 AM
To: §22

Ce: Minister, LCTZ LCTZ:EX

Subject: RE: Bill 3 and Privacy

Thank you for your email regarding Bill 3 and the Freedom of Information and Protection of
Privacy Act. Premier Christy Clark is encouraging British Columbians to share their feedback
with government in many different ways. The best way to have your voice heard regarding your
views on policies, such as Bill 3, is by emailing or mailing your thoughts to the email address
and mailing address listed below:

premier{@gov.bec.ca

The Honourable Christy Clark
Premier of British Columbia
Box 9041

Station PROV GOVT
Victoria, BC V8W 9E1
Canada

We appreciate your sharing your views and will forward your correspondence to the office of the
Honourable Margaret MacDiarmid, Minister of Labour, Citizens’ Services and Open
Government, so she, too, is aware of your concerns. Public input is encouraged and will help us
in our efforts to improve policies and services, Please be assured your comments will be included
in any related discussions.

Again, thank you for writing,
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